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Download: School Gateway App 

“Aim high – Live life to the full!” (John 10:10) 
School attendance is everyone’s responsibility! 

  

 

 

CD/JG                    27th September 2023 

 

School Levy 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to ask you for your contribution towards Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School 

Archdiocesan Levy 2023/2024. Your contribution to the School Levy is £10.00 per child/family 

attending our School. 

Recently our school has received £400k investment in order to refurbish the school hall, which looks 

amazing and there are plans for more significant building work to our school. By paying your 

contribution of £10.00 this ensures that we continue to support the Archdiocese in helping to improve 

our schools. We have been so lucky to benefit from huge investment.  

Payments can be made via the School Gateway App under the School Levy option.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

C Davey  

Mr C. Davey 

Executive Headteacher 

 

http://www.bsprimary.com/

